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After half term we will be:

e Reading “The boy at the back of the class” and using it to inspire our writing. If children
have there own copy that would help, we have enough for 1 between 2. Copies can often be
found in charity shops!

e Continuing our work in Maths on decimals.

¢ Investigating forces in science.

e Continuing to learn about the Maya civilisation in Topic.
e Learning about Networks and systems in Computing.

Children’s Mental Health Awareness Week

Place2Be’s
The children really enjoyed the activities we have taken part in this week CHILDREN'S

to highlight the importance of our mental wellbeing. Skylarks have been MENTAL HEALTH
showing off their talents across the week. Both classes have been discussing
what it means to have a voice, and why their voice matters.
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LOOKING FOR FREE PRACTICAL
ADVICE TO HELP YOU SUPPORT
YOUR CHILD?

Parenting Smart, Place2Be’s site for parents
and carers, [s full of expert advice and tips
0N supporting primary-age children, and
managing thelr behaviowr. and act an

thelr views.

[ PARENTINGSMART.ORG.UK
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Mayan house homework
Thank you so much for supporting your child with our Maya house homework. They all
worked so hard over a 3 week period, using a wide variety of recycled and other
materials to create a marvellous Mayan village! The homework has really inspired the
children’s extended writing, resulting in some very persuasive brochures!
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Skylark’s book swap

Erin Overton and Sienna Stuart from Skylarks have been
working hard every week with the Book Swap display. They set
up the books and supervise the swapping each Friday. Well
done, and keep up the good work!
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Happy half term holiday from the Year 5 Team!



